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Quorum of Seventy Report 
 
 

The Restoration Seventy have been active in prosecuting the work during the 

previous year both at home and abroad. Although limited with the ability to travel, 

due to a shortage of funding, we have nevertheless been richly blessed as we have 

sought to magnify our calling.  

 

           We have labored in 17 states and 14 countries. We have performed 130 bap-

tisms, ordained 15 men to the ministry, established two missions, and organized 7 

branches. One of our seventy has been involved in directing the efforts in the trans-

lation of the Book of Mormon into Kiswahili. Many seeds of the gospel have been 

planted and additional baptisms are expected as we continue to labor and re-labor 

in these areas. We have also been active in our local branches preaching, teaching 

and ministering alongside the standing ministry.  

 
We are looking forward with great anticipation to the new opportunities that 

will present themselves as we come under the guidance of the quorum of twelve in 

this coming year.  

 
It is with deep appreciation to the saints for their continued support both 

through their prayers and generous financial contributions to assist us in the work 

of evangelism.  

 

In gospel bonds, 

The First Quorum of Restoration Seventy  

President Patrick McKay 

 

 


